
From: Loar, Antoine
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 10:13 AM
To: Roman, Gerardo
Subject: FW: Renovation noise

Good morning Roman,

Please see the below complaint. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Cabrera, Suramy <scabrera@coralgables.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 1:00 PM
To: Alex Manzano <alexmpmd@yahoo.com>; Cejas, Devin <dcejas@coralgables.com>; Loar, Antoine 
<aloar@coralgables.com>
Subject: RE: Renovation noise

Antoine, please assist.

-----Original Message-----
From: Alex Manzano <alexmpmd@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2022 8:59 AM
To: Cejas, Devin <dcejas@coralgables.com>
Subject: Renovation noise

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe.

Good morning Mr. Cejas:
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to complain about loud noise that is happening for the last 
two days in a property close to us address 5701 Marius Street.
Yesterday, Friday, they were making loud noises breaking walls up until 8:30 PM and today Saturday 
they started doing the same construction as early as 8:10 in the morning.

Hi, believe these are not correct hours to do large construction, we haven’t seen any permits in the 
windows or doors. I would like to have somebody from the development department come and check 
this property because if this continues for the next upcoming weeks, we do work late hours and 
sometimes shift at night since we both my wife and I are healthcare providers.

I appreciate somebody looking into this.

Regards

Alex J Manzano M.D.




